
Second Announcement  

For 

 IABA Asia-Pacific International Conference 2019 

 

“Life Writing and Asia-Pacific Cultures” the IABA Asia-Pacific International Conference for 

2019 will be held from Oct. 25–27 at Shanghai Jiao Tong University. At present, the submission 

period has ended, and all the submitted abstracts have been reviewed.  

With regard to visa applications of international attendees, our conference is waiting for 

confirmation of approval by the Chinese authorities. The conference dates remain unchanged. 

Once we receive official approval, the organizing committee will dispatch formal invitations 

immediately and set up the online payment system. We will extend the deadline for early bird 

discounts correspondingly.  

On behalf of the organization committee, we are grateful for your submissions, and we do 

apologize for the inconvenience. Please pay attention to our official website for updates 

(http://www.sclw.sjtu.edu.cn/IABA2019). We are looking forward to seeing you in Shanghai this 

October! 
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